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Night work: Kingsway and Woolooware Road, 

Woolooware, from 1 September 2019 

Roads and Maritime Services | August 2019 

From Sunday 1 September, Roads and Maritime Services will be installing new traffic signals and 

signalised pedestrian crossings at the intersection of Kingsway and Woolooware Road, Woolooware.  

The project aims to reduce the number and severity of crashes at this intersection by controlling traffic 

movements. It also aims to improve pedestrian safety and accessibility by providing traffic light controlled 

pedestrian crossings at the new signalised intersection. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

How will the work affect you? 
Our work may be noisy at times but we will do everything we can to minimise its impact, including 

completing the noisier activities such as concrete cutting, chainsawing and jackhammering, by midnight.  

Traffic changes 
There will be temporary traffic changes during our work hours to ensure the work zone is safe. Please keep 

to speed limits and follow signs and traffic controllers’ directions. For the latest traffic updates, you can call 

132 701, visit livetraffic.com or download the Live Traffic NSW App. 

Our work schedule 

We will be on site for 45 night shifts from 

Sunday 1 September. We will be working up 

to five nights per week, from Sunday to 

Friday, between 8pm and 5am. We won’t 

work on public holidays. 

We expect the project to be complete by 

November 2019, weather permitting. 

Contact 

If you have any questions, please contact 

our delivery partner, LT Joint Venture,  

on 1800 735 563, info@ltjv.com.au, or by 

post at PO Box 380, Rockdale NSW 2216. 

For more information on our projects, visit 

rms.nsw.gov.au. 

Thank you for your patience during this 

important work. 


